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The copyright alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama administration to
share my thoughts on my right as a creator.

| urge you not to budget money for this endeavor. Any copyright infringements can and have been
handled in the courts - problem solved.

There are no health or safety issues being threatened in the writing industry.

We have no money to spend on anything that isn't crucial to survival of the American public. We are
already in an embarassing position by being indebted to China. It must stop. Protection for artists
could be addressed, if necessary, after we reach a point of financial solvency.

Dixie Eckhoff
Hayes Center, NE
Writer, author


mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



